
The newly elected Student Council meet once a month to discuss arising matters. The Student Council attended the Student Leadership Congress which was held in Nenagh College on October 20th. This experience showed students how to become effective leaders in the school and provided students with information and strategies on arising matters that can occur in a school environment. This outing was an informative and enriching experience. 
The Student Council also held a fun day for Halloween which was held on October 29th. The Student Council held an activity day and a fancy dress where they created Halloween games and also prizes were given out on the day for the best dressed. It was a huge success and the Student Council raised €175. There was a fantastic atmosphere around the school as all the students enjoyed the activities and the fancy dress. 

The student council held a Christmas quiz for fifth class pupils of the surrounding areas on Thursday 14th of December. 
They also be held a whole school Christmas quiz on Thursday 21st of December which was a major success. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Student Council also held a non – uniform day on Friday 22nd of December where students wore a Christmas Jumper and raised a further €150. 
For the past few months the Student Council members have been working very hard in achieving the Active School Flag in which the students have created surveys, came up with ideas to promote the student body to be active and have undergone various tasks in order to achieve the Active School Flag. 







